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December 20, 1976 CywﬂJ

TO: TRUDY FRY

FROM: CRISTY VALENTINE

Dr. Cavanaugh asked me to tell
you that the President wants to
be sure thank you letters were ials
sent to George Feldman and Don B
Dimaggio, who worked with i
“Democrats for the President.”
(Edith Green was involved with
the program, too.) Could you
pPlease check on that? Thanks.
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